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Explain how conflicting interests of the British and the American colonists after the French and Indian War led to the
American Revolution. Sugar act , Stamp Act , Salutary neglect, Declaratory Act , Townshend act colonists rallied, held
mass assemblies, parades.

So unlike the DBQ where you're analyzing documents and looking at just what's in front of you, here you're
really using your own background understanding of U. One thing I notice about this question is that it really
doesn't give us much in the way of a specific timeframe to talk about. So it doesn't say talk about whether the
New Deal was conservative or radical in the period between and , it just asks us to say in the grand scheme of
things do you think the New Deal was ultimately a conservative or radical movement. And so Roosevelt had a
really experimental response to the Great Depression. Each of the questions comes with a full explanation for
every answer both right and wrong , so you can brush up on what you really need to know in order to score
that 5. Hoover had a largely hands-off approach to the Great Depression, and so he's creamed in the election of
by Franklin Delano Roosevelt, who promises that he's gonna get things back on track. Find the released exam
from , as well as free response prompts dating all the way back to  Check grammar, punctuation and spelling.
So we could argue that yes the New Deal was conservative. And reform. Recovery, to try to get the economy
back on track. Nothing prepares you as well for the real test! More from Magoosh. But I think the question is
if we think about the basic assumptions of the New Deal itself, were those radical or were they conservative?
History, so the bases of everything you're writing has to be about American society, but there's nothing saying
you can't compare American society to other nations in this time period. And the New Deal was this package
of programs which were passed during the Great Depression by Franklin Delano Roosevelt as a means to try
to restart the American economy. And these were all programs that were intended to get people back to work,
to try to modernize the country, and to try to moderate relationships between workers and corporations. You
want to make sure that there aren't any sort of hidden strictures in there that might direct what you are allowed
to write about in the prompt and what you aren't allowed to write about in the prompt. College Board is one of
the few places that offers a full-length practice test, so take advantage of it if you have the time. And I think in
this context the word conservative doesn't mean politically conservative or right-leaning, but rather
conservative as in the sense of keeping something that existed before. History exam. History Sem 1 Test U.
Now this was partly because the Supreme Court rolled back a lot of the New Deal programs saying that they
weren't constitutional, which led FDR into his famous court packing scheme where he tried to add new
justices to the Supreme Court, basically tilting it in his favor. Now how do we decide which of these three
arguments we want to make? And the Depression continued to get worse throughout the end of the s. And
with the New Deal we often think about this kind of alphabet soup of agencies. It stated that further efforts by
European nations to colonize land or interfere with states in North or South America would be viewed as acts
of aggression, requiring United States intervention. Maybe it's about a topic that you like more or maybe it's a
topic about what you feel like you can give more information, but in these cases always play to your strengths.
Okay, so let's take a look at this question. You can also search for individual sets that focus on specific
information such as amendments, Presidents or Civil Rights leaders. Well, this all right came crashing down
somewhat literally in with the stock market crash. You might be the sort of person who can plan really fast
and take a lot of time writing, or you might be the sort of person who knows that they can write pretty fast so
they can spend some more time planning, but I think this is just kind of a good overall guideline for how you
want to be spending your time. Madison's protests against these activities went unnoted, and the Nationalist
Republicans stirred up public opinion to push for war. I mean, this is AP U. Remember to use examples from
this unit, be specific, and follow proper paragraph- and essay-writing conventions. So that means if we want to
we could actually talk about a lot of different things really up to the present. You must answer all items in
each question. The 25 to 30 minutes in this exam period. Each answer will be worth 5 points. Laissez-faire is
French for let them do what they will, so let the economy do whatever it wants. Time yourself especially the
free response essays for the most accurate testing experience. He buried whatever constitutional reservations
he had for the overall good of the country. The sites below can help focus and concentrate your efforts on the
five common American history question themes. Plus I can remember a lot about the New Deal off the top of
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my head, so that's gonna give me a lot of extra information to work with. Ways to try to change laws, change
the way the economy worked so that something like the Great Depression didn't happen again.


